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McDONALD’S ROBBERY 
 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that 
occurred on Sunday, September 7, 2008 in the early morning hours.  The 
robbery took place at McDonald’s restaurant, which is located at 929 West 
Cypress Creek Road, Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a black male wearing a ski mask 
emerged from the bushes armed with a gun, as the business was being opened.  
The suspect forced the employee inside of the business and held her at gun 
point demanding that she open the safe.  The employee complied and the male 
took off running northbound. 
 
The suspect is described as a black male, 6’2”, medium build, wearing a black 
tee shirt and dark pants.  He also had a black skully type ski mask with holes and 
had all gold teeth. 
 
This robbery was captured on video surveillance. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact 
Detective Robyn Christophers a 954-828-6558 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-
493-TIPS. 
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